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President's Corner

Fellow Rotarians,

Dining Around Greer was a tremendous success! Thank
you to all who assisted in making it an incredible
experience!
Now the work begins! Spring has sprung, and hope is
eternal!

With the money raised from DAG we are going to be able to
really make a difference for many people in the Greer area.
Starting with Alvaro Sosa, our 1st awardee of our Culinary
Scholarship! Alvaro will be attending our meeting on April
15th to receive his check. I hope everyone will turn out to
applaud our first recipient!

We will also be making determinations about other grant
recipients. A review board has been formed to look over
the applications we received for grants and determine who
to fund. Their decisions will be brought to the club for final approval.

Next up for us is the Greer Goes Global event on April 26th. Thanks to Eric for stepping up
and leading the charge! We will also be moving forward with our Satellite Club, the Mauldin
Evening club. As more details become available we will share them with you. We look
forward to assisting them as they did when we were getting started!

Now is the time to register for the District conference in Columbia in May. I hope many of
you will be attending. Let's bring our Greer Rotary spirit to the entire District!

Lastly, our thoughts and prayers go out to John Bartlett and his family. I hope all of us will
step forward as needed to assist in any way possible.

Let's make Springtime Rotary Time!!



Greer, SC 29651
1st and 3rd
Tuesdays
Time: 05:30 PM
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April Meetings
APRIL 1

Welcome to Our New Members
Wow! Our growth continues again this month with the addition of 3 new members!
Welcome to Anthony Del Aguila, Kyle Brook, and Sylvya Vanini. We look forward to getting
to know each of you better and working alongside you all to make a lasting impact in our
community. Please join us in extending a warm welcome to these newest members!



March Service Volunteers
Thank you to our many members who came out and helped at Dining Around Greer, 

and to Kyle Brook for volunteering for the Tree Planting project!

APRIL 18

Presentation of our first Dining Around Greer culinary scholarship to Alvaro Sosa! You 
won't want to miss this evening.



Greer Goes Global is just around the corner!
Saturday, April 26 Don't forget to sign up for 
a shift or two at this fun community event!
Eric Bridge is the lead contact for this and 
has emailed the club wit information about 
how to sign up and help for this event. 
Please reach out to him if you need more 
information or want to volunteer.

Greenville Breakfast Club Hosts Health & 
Happiness

Health & Happiness is a quarterly happy-hour gathering of
area Rotary clubs for fellowship and sharing about
projects. The next event is on April 14, 5-7 PM, at Ink &
Ivy in downtown Greenville. If you are interested in
attending, please register HERE.

District Conference Registration Now Open!
Check your email for the official invitation to the Rotary District 7750 All-Club Conference. 
Registration is open, and hotel discounts end April 16th!

Dates: May 16 & 17
Location: Hilton Columbia Center, Columbia, SC

The conference provides an opportunity to engage in local service projects as well as 
workshops and programming to learn about various activities within Rotary. There is also 
ample time for fun and fellowship. Those of us who attended last year had a very 
enjoyable time!

April Service Opportunity



Pre-Pets Photo Op
Anna Ryan, Lance Pittman, and Mark Moreno were in attendance at the Pre-Pets meeting
right before Dining Around Greer! In Rotary, "Pre-PETS" refers to preparatory training
sessions for incoming presidents, designed to equip them with the knowledge and skills
necessary for effective leadership, serving as a foundation for the more comprehensive
President-Elect Training Seminar (PETS). They shared these photos from the event.
Looking good, y'all!

Freedom Blast Coming in June!
Save the Date! Freedom Blast is coming to Greer on Saturday, June 28. This event honors
veterans and the men and women of the US Armed Forces. We will have the opportunity
to give back by serving a meal in the hospitality suite. Stay tuned for more information
about the event and how to sign up to volunteer. If you have any questions, please speak
with Amy McBurnie, volunteer coordinator for this event.




